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“Where little PAWS make BIG impressions!” 

 

 
Greetings Panter Families, 

  I am excited to extend a warm welcome to each family at Panter Elementary School. As an 

educator, I have worked most of my career in the Paulding County School District. We not only work in 

this community, but we also live and worship here. I believe deeply in the power of the community to 

support the local school and aid in the growth and development of our children. My family is highly 

invested in the success of the Paulding County School District; my wife is a teacher in the school district 

and my children attend school here as well. Like you, I care deeply about the growth and success of our 

schools.  

As mutual stakeholders in the community, I believe we must work together to provide the best 

educational opportunities in the most supportive environment possible. Parental involvement is a 

crucial component of a successful education, and we encourage all parents and guardians to actively 

participate in their child’s educational journey. Whether it’s attending school events, volunteering, or 

engaging in open communication with teachers, your support is invaluable. Together, we can create a 

nurturing environment that prepares our students to become kind, responsible, and lifelong learners. 

We want to work with you to make your child's elementary school experience a memorable and positive 

one. As a staff, our priorities are simply stated in this order: love kids, work hard, and have fun! 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. Once again, welcome 

to Panter Elementary School! I am excited about the journey we will take together and the positive 

impact we will make on the lives of students.  

  
Sincerely,  

 
Jacob R. Griffith 
Principal 


